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Dear Members of the Committee of Enquiry
 
I urge  the Committee to actively strongly recommend AGAINST Rob Pyne.s Abortion Law
 Amendment Bill 2016.This evil bill aims to make it even easier to destroy living human beings in
 Queensland, who up until safe birth have no legal  defense, and no protection from a horrible
 and senseless death. Other States have found Abortion on Demand, for whatever reason with
 no restriction on gestational period increase,  for reasons like sex-selection, and these abortions
 include late term, committing these living humane to abhorrent trauma and pain and suffering.
 It has to stop. This is becoming a Human Rights issue- The Bible tells us there is LIFE from
 conception so definitely means life being taken without consideration of these babies rights.
 
I believe as the Law stands, if a person deliberately injures a pregnant woman causing
 miscarriage, they can be charged with Manslaughter and Doctors and Nurses who perform
 these horrific   acts are actually doing the same thing.  Abortion Law in Queensland does need to
 be brought up to date but not by opening the floodgates for open slather on defenseless unborn
 babies. It would be fitting for the Politicians to consider upgrading ADOPTION LAWS to make it
 easier to have these “unwanted” babies find safe and secure homes where they can reach their
 God-given potential. Please report to reflect  this and impress upon our MP’s their obligation to
 protect these most vulnerable members of society. Yours Faithfully, Laurie Dimond
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